
 
 

To commemorate this wonderful occasion, the Parish Council, along with the Jubilee 
Working Party are organising a 3-day event, starting Thursday 2nd to Sunday 5th of 
June. 
From a fireworks and music at the Parish Hall on Thursday 2nd June to a fabulous 
family fun day on Saturday4th, with a jubilee parade, fun run and much more in the 
centre of the parish. 
For this parish event to go ahead, we really need the help & support from our lovely 
community. 
Anytime you can give over those days, no matter how short, will be greatly 
appreciated. Without the wonderful team of volunteers this event wouldn’t be able to 
go ahead and for this we thank you very much. 

 

We are looking for volunteer marshals. 
Can you spare anytime to lend a hand, to keep our children and 

community safe? 
 
 

 
 
 
Please contact the Ashover Parish Clerk 
Email: parishclerk@ashover-pc.gov.uk 
Tel: 01246 863018 
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